
 

 

 

 

 

 

2a Wyndham Street Greta NSW 2334 

Email greta-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au                   
  Fax   4938 7230   Phone   4938 7331           

  
  COURAGE AND LOYALTY 

Respect,  

Responsibility 

&  

Personal Best 

 Term 4  Week 9                                                                                                                                        8 Dec 2016 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

 
Presentation Assembly – Our preparations are being finalised for the 
2016 Presentation Assembly on Tuesday 13 December commencing 
at 9:30 am. The assembly is to recognise the outstanding achieve-
ments of our students in a range of endeavours throughout 2016. 
Parents and guests are most welcome to attend and we ask that you 
be seated by 9:30 am to allow the assembly to commence on time. 
 
Volunteers and Community Members Morning Tea – The staff at 
Greta Public school would like to give thanks to the many parents 
and grandparents who have volunteered their time in support of our 
students. All volunteers and School Community members are invited 
to join us for a special morning tea under the MPC immediately     
following the Presentation Assembly. 
We appreciate the time and energy that so many volunteers have 
given to the students at Greta PS. 
 
Student Reports – Teachers have been finishing their assessments 
and finalising their comments for end of year student reports. These 
will be sent home tomorrow Friday 9 December. Please read the   
report with your child and discuss their achievements and what the 
focus will be for their personal growth in 2017. 
 
Year 6 Farewell – We are looking forward to the Year 6 Farewell on 
Wednesday 14 December. It is a time to celebrate what the students 
have achieved throughout their primary school time and we wish 
them well as they continue their learning journey at high school. 
 
Movie Day and Class Parties – We are finishing the term and the 
school year with a bang on Friday 16 December. We are heading  
into Singleton to see the recently released movie ‘Trolls’. On our   
return, students will have their class party to celebrate 2016 with their 
classmates. 
 
Students Return to School 2017 – Students who will be in Year 1 to 
Year 6 for 2017 return on Monday, 30 January.  
New Kindergarten students commence on Tuesday 31 January. 
Teaching and admin staff return on Friday 27 January to undertake 
School Development Day activities. 
 
 
Regards, 
Graeme Oke 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

KINDY’S SANTA CAM & ELF  

CHRISTMAS IN THECLASSROOMS 

K/1 MINI CHRISTMAS TREES  

YR 1/2 REINDEERS & ELVES 

YR 2 CHRISTMAS TREES  



WEBSITE: 

www.greta-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 
KEEP UP TO DATE WITH HAPPEN-

INGS 

AT OUR SCHOOL VIA THE :- 

GRETA PUBLIC SCHOOL APP 

 
 

SCHOOL HOURS 

Supervision from: 8.30am 

Classes Start: 8.55am 

School finishes: 2.55pm 

Movie Day 2016  - All movie money must be paid by this Monday 12 De-
cember. No late monies will be accepted due to numbers being supplied to 
venue. To avoid disappoint please ensure your money is in by Monday 
morning.  
 

Little Sistaspeak Cultural Excursion - By the look of the photos our Little 
Sistaspeak group  have had  a wonderful day at Murrook Cultural Centre at 
Williamtown.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Friday Swimming - Firstly, thank you to all of the children who participated 
in swimming on a Friday this term. You have all improved in either fitness, 
stroke or confidence and it has been fantastic to see this growth in all of 
you. I would like to extend an even bigger thank you to the parents who 
have driven the children to and from the pool each Friday, without you part-
nering with us in this, the swimming would not have taken place.  
Friday swimming will take place again next year in Term 1 and at this stage 
will be open to swimmers in Years 4,5 and 6. Once again we will be asking 
for parent helpers to commute children back and forth to the pool. A note 
will be sent home with children regarding this at a later date.  
 

Mrs Parrey  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

MESSAGES 

Library News 

Please return all books to the 

Library as soon as possible 
 

Movie Day  money due by this 

Monday 12 December  

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

Monday 12 Dec Angels  

Gates Open 5.30pm  

Angels Commences 

6.30pm 
 

Tues 13 Dec Presentation Day 
9.30am-11.00am  

Volunteer/School Community 
Morning Tea @ 11.00am  

Following Presentation  
Assembly  

 

Wed 14 Dec Year 6 

Farewell  @ 5.30pm  
 

Fri 16 Dec Movie/Party Day 

P&C  INFORMATION 
 

 

 

 

HOLIDAY RAFFLE TICKETS  

CAN NOW BE PURCHASED 

AT THE SCHOOL OFFICE  
 

 

 

 UNIFORM SHOP HOURS 
 

 

UNIFORM SHOP  

WILL BE CLOSED FROM THE  

9 DECEMBER 2016 

This is a paid 

Advertisement.  

Many thanks 

 for supporting 

our newsletter. 



CLASS AWARDS 

K 
 

Alana H  
Aymaan A  

Jesse T 
Joshua C  

 

 K/1 
 

Charlie C  
Tesha-May D  

Amanda B  
Samuel B  

Yr 1/2 
 

Hannah K  
Kasey L 

Hannah S 
Harvey W  
Hayden W  

Yr 2 
 

Laika F  
Jaiden T  

Jasmine C  
Kale Q 

Yr 3  
 

Joseph I  
Izabella B  

Ben H  
Alex W  
Amira F 

Yr 4  
 

Riley C  
Nathan K  
Jasmine B  

Ellie G  
Shaylea B 

 

Yr 5 
 

Aisha H  
Harry M  
Kye B  

Emelia M  
Tyler M  

Tristan W  

Yr 6 
 

Dojo Awards  

K K Khloe S Alyssia B  

K/1 K/1 Eli F  Olivia H  

Yr1/2 Yr1/2 Harvey W Bailey W  

Yr2 Yr2 Noah M Samantha I  

Yr3 Yr3 Maddison R Larah C 

Yr4 Yr4 Fazel K  James A  

Yr5 Yr5 Byron R Chloe W 

Yr6 Yr6   

Citizenship Awards   

K Maddy H  K/1 Jayda B  1/2 Meyah L  

Yr 2 Jasmine C  Yr 3 Ryah H  Yr4  Sinead M  

Yr 5 Dekan B  Yr6   



UNIFORM SHOP  
 

Closed until 2017  

Order Forms are avail-

able from Office for 

delivery in 2017.  

CANTEEN ROSTER  
Fri 9 Dec      Lucy, Rae  

Mon 12 Dec Tim  

Tues 13 Dec Renee, Tim  

 

WED, THURS, FRI  

CLOSED FOR STOCKTAKE 
 

 

P&C NEWS  
 

 
General Meetings: 
Wednesday 14

th
 December at this meeting we will be accepting nominations and hopefully electing 

a new Assistant Canteen Co-Ordinator. 
         
All P&C and Fundraising meetings commence at 1.30pm.  
 
HOLIDAY RAFFLE: Only few more days to sell the tickets for our holiday raffle, the P&C are asking all fami-
lies to assist in the sale of the raffle ticket books. The raffle books can be collected from a P&C commit-
tee member from the canteen. The raffle to be drawn on school presentation day. Prizes to be won for 
the person selling the most books. Tickets are also available for sale in the school office. Please assist 
us by returning your holiday raffle ticket books sold or unsold by Monday 12

th
 Dec. 

   
CHRISTMAS RAFFLES: The P&C are still collecting non-perishable food and gift items for the Christmas raf-
fles. The more items donated the more raffle prizes to be won. Raffle prizes will be drawn at the Angels in 
the Amphitheatre. Raffle ticket books should be attached to the newsletter. Tickets are for sale for 50 
cents each.. If you require any further books to sell please also speak to P&C member in the canteen. 
Please return all sold and unsold books to the canteen by Friday 9

th
 December 

 
ANGELS IN THE AMPHITHEATRE:  Will be held on Monday 12

th
 December. No need to worry about dinner 

with the P&C cooking up a BBQ with sausage and steak sandwiches for sale and cold drinks for sale as 
well. We will also have for sale lolly bags, fairy floss, ice blocks, glow sticks and other glow objects. We 
also are continuing to run our 75 club for several prizes, so feel free to come and select the number you 
want for the prize you wish to have a chance to win starting at $0.50 - $2.00. We are in need of volun-
teers to assist with the 5 stations that we are having, if you are able to spare some time please speak to 
a P&C member or myself. 
 
 
Michelle Woodhouse 
P&C President.  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



   Greta Public School  
          “Angels” 

(Carols  by  Candlelight) 
 

This is a Non-Smoking and Alcohol Free Event 

For more information phone 49387331 
 

Greta Public  

School                                  

2A Wyndham St 

Greta 

     Featuring 
 

       Local Talent  
        School Choir  

Show Bags  
Class Performance 

Santa  
Food & Drink   

       Coffee & Sno-Cone Van  

Monday 12
th
  

December 2016 

Gates  Open 

5.30pm 

Entry Cost: Gold 

Coin Donation 

Sausage Sizzle    $2.50 

Steak Sandwich   $4.00 

Water    $1.00 

Soft Drink   $2.00 

Fairy Floss   $3.00 

Lolly Bags   $1.00 

 

We will also have a variety of Glo Items 

for sale. 




